NOTICE OF HEARINGS FOR THE STATE OF WYOMING CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE AND EVALUATION REPORT 
The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requires states receiving certain HUD funds to prepare a Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report every year in conjunction with the Five-Year Consolidated Plan. In Wyoming, this requirement applies to the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), the HOME Investment Partnership Program (HOME), the Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG), and the Housing Trust Fund (HTF).
The State of Wyoming is currently drafting the 2022 CAPER for the State of Wyoming. This report reviews the accomplishments for the 2022 Program Year.  
The State of Wyoming invites all residents, public agencies, and other interested parties to provide comments on the Plan Amendments. A public hearing will be held virtually and in-person on March 27. The draft documents will be available from March 27 to April 10 for public comment. Meeting details and all Draft Plan documents will be available on our agency website as follows: Wyoming Community Development Authority (WCDA): http://www.wyomingcda.com/affordable-housing. Public comments may be directed to:
Ms. Tammy Krei
Director of Housing & Neighborhood Development
Wyoming Community Development Authority
155 N. Beech Street
Casper, WY 82601
krei@wyomingcda.com

If you require language assistance, please contact Ms. Tammy Krei at least seven days prior to the meeting date.

